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> Industry 4.0
The Short Master Industry 4.0 dedicated to the Companies of the Industrial District
of Suzzara-Pegognaga successfully concluded with the participation of BRAR
Team.

The training course has given the opportunity to business managers and
entrepreneurs to learn about the different aspects that this innovation is generating
at the market level and in the opportunity of transforming companies, acquiring
culture and strategic skills to lead in new scenarios. The participants visited the
realities where innovation and Industry 4.0 have already been applied.

 

 

> See Brar on TV.

We are pleased to share the videos of Danieli Automation Q-ONE at Sisak plant,
where BRAR made the design and manufacturing of water cooled Aluminium
busbars and reactors, including a special wood supporting "bridge" between
existing and new buildings.

Q-ONE is a new “Digital furnace” where the power unit is able to run conventional



AC EAFs without generating the problems caused by reactive power, flicker and
harmonics to the network.

https://www.telefriuli.it/cronaca/gruppo-danieli-primo-forno-siderurgico-digitale
/2/199203/art/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYM_pZh9F-g

 

 

 
 > New deliveries                                  
BRAR successfully completed factory cold tests of several projects, including one
set of the Power Conducting Arms for Daido Steel in Japan in cooperation with
Sumitomo, one high current busbar for rockwool electric arc furnace, one high
current secondary circuit for Bokaro Steel made by Brar India. We also have
performed hot tests and commission for DC smoothing reactors at ABS plant.



 

 

We wish a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

 

 

We keep running, working hard and looking forward for new challenges!
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